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Please pass the SB422 bill! Allowing motorcycles to travel between lanes of traffic 

when certain conditions exist will benefit both riders and other vehicles on the road by 

providing for more efficient passage of all vehicles. It provides for a more positive 

environmental impact by encouraging efficient motorcycling, and may help shift 

general population behaviors towards the good commuting option that is 

motorcycling. I lived in Australia for a time, where they already have lane filtering 

laws; I greatly appreciated having that ability to make me a more efficient city 

commuter, and I never experienced any unsafe conditions due to exercising this 

ability. Let's get this positive change underway in Oregon!    


